I note Network Rail’s comments. This raises a point about developable land and masterplanning as if standard noise buffers and the 5m easement they refer to are to be met, the practicality of developing the very narrow fields forming the northern edge of the Local Wildlife Site is called into serious question. Leaving these fields undeveloped would not only reduce the impacts on a designated and policy protected wildlife site but would address Network Rail’s concerns and grounds for possible objection, including avoiding placing houses in areas where noise from the upgraded rail link may become an issue.

Best regards

Dominic Woodfield MCIEEM CEnv
Director

